
Press Release No.139/20 
 

Notice 
 

Shillong, March 18, 2020: The Controller of Examinations, Meghalaya Public Service 

Commission (MPSC), Shillong has informed all the candidates who are to appear for the 

Screening Test for the posts of, (i) Typist (Ordinary Grade) in the Offices of the Head of 

Departments and (ii) Enforcement Inspector under Transport Department (April 2017), which 

was scheduled to be held on the 21st and 28th March, 2020 has been postponed till further notice.  


